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Air Terminal terrace closed to tackle water ingress 
 
The public viewing terrace at the new air terminal building has been closed in order to 
address a problem of water penetration into the building below. It is estimated that the 
works will last just under a month. 
 
This is one of a number of reported problems with water ingress at the new air terminal 
building which are being addressed. 
 
In the last month, apart from water ingress through the public viewing terrace, there has 
also been the same problem in the staff corridor and central search areas. 
 
It is disappointing that a building which ended up costing about 84 million euros should 
suffer from water ingress only about twelve months after it was partially opened by the 
previous administration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


